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Advisory Notice                         A17-014 

 
Date: September 1st, 2017 

 
MX Production HSVF D5 Protocol Launch Date 

 
Pursuant to Technical Notice 17-006 the new HSVF D5 Protocol production launch date has been confirmed 
for November 27th, 2017. 
 
At this time, production IP connectivity information has not yet been confirmed. A subsequent advisory 
notice confirming these details will be communicated. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Technical Help Desk at the coordinates in 
the signature found below. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: samsupport@tmx.com  
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